
 

THE CHIDDINGSTONE HOARD 

MEMBERS PREVIEW  Saturday 7th April 2018 

MEET THE TEAM AND THE FINDER 

From 'Coming Soon' to 'Keep the Gold in the Valley' the opening day of our latest and most 

exciting acquisition is just around the corner. Please note Saturday 7th April in your diary so 

that you can join us for the launch of 'The Chiddingstone Hoard'.  

2pm for 2.30 pm Ticket holders only. £5 (Non members £6) 

Tickets available from the museum and Le Grys, 90 High Street.  

A TALK by Jo Ahmet, Kent Finds Liaison Officer 

The Chiddingstone Hoard, Treasure and Portable Antiquities in Kent. 

 Followed by a handling session. 

Meet Jonathan Barber, the finder 

From 3.30pm for tea. Open to all members 

The museum will remain open until 6pm. 

VOLUNTEER HELP NEEDED PLEASE 

Any offers of help to manage these events will be gratefully received. We will need Stewards on the 
door, help in the kitchen and setting up the hall. Helpers will be granted complimentary tickets for 
the talk although paying for a ticket will guarantee you a seat! 

FUNDRAISING AND COSTS 

The cost of the project to purchase, display and promote the coins is estimated at £13,000. We have 
been successful in obtaining grant aid from the South East Museum Development Fund, Arts Council 
England/V&A Purchase Grant Fund and The Headley Museums Archaeological Acquisition Fund to 
the value of £11,314.  

Please help to 'Keep the Gold in the Valley'. Badges will be on sale at £1 each in the museum and 
donations may be made via the website or by cheque payable to the Eden Valley Museum Trust.  

 

 



 

 
 


